Arkansas Tech University School of Education

Memo

To: Dr. Jack Hamm

From: David Bell

Date: October 15, 2007

Re: Professional Development Grant Material

Thank you for funding my attendance at the ATE summer workshop in Milwaukee, Wisconsin. I have attached a copy of the Power Point presentation. In addition, I was able to work on the national planning committee for two days for the annual conference which will be held in New Orleans. I appreciate the university's contribution to my professional development. Please let me know if you need any other supporting materials